
1. COOKIES USED ON THIS WEBSITE 

Following the guidelines of the American Agency for Data Protection we proceed to 
detail the use of cookies made by this website in order to inform you as accurately as 
possible. 

This Website uses the following third-party cookies: 

Google Analytics: Stores cookies to be able to compile statistics on the traffic and 
volume of visits to this website. By using this website, you are consenting to the 
processing of information about you by Google. Therefore, the exercise of any right 
in this regard must be done by communicating directly with Google. 
 
Social networks: Each social network uses its own cookies so that you can click on 
buttons such as Like or Share. 

2. DEACTIVATION OR ELIMINATION OF COOKIES 

At any time, you can exercise your right to deactivate or delete cookies from this 
website. These actions are performed differently depending on the browser you are 
using. Here we leave you a quick guide for the most popular browsers. 

This website is not responsible for the content or the veracity of the privacy policies 
that the third parties mentioned in this cookie policy may have. 
 
Web browsers are the tools in charge of storing cookies and from this place you 
must exercise your right to eliminate or deactivate them. This website cannot 
guarantee the correct or incorrect manipulation of cookies by the mentioned 
browsers. 
 
In some cases, it is necessary to install cookies so that the browser does not forget 
your decision not to accept them. 
 
In the case of Google Analytics cookies, this company stores cookies outside the 
European Union and undertakes not to share it with third parties, except in cases 
where it is necessary for the operation of the system when the law requires such 
effect. According to Google, it does not save your IP address. Google Inc. is a 
company adhered to the Safe Harbor Agreement that guarantees that all transferred 
data will be treated with a level of protection in accordance with European 
regulations. 
  
Para cualquier duda o consulta acerca de esta política de cookies no dude en 
comunicarse con nosotros a través de info@garciatrucking.com  
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